
 

 
PRACTICAL INFO 

23 NOVEMBER 2024 
 

The Warehouse Project is known for its globally acclaimed rave 
parties held at industrial locations, showcasing the very best 
from the diverse spectrum of electronic music. For the second 
year in a row, the successful concept is coming to Belgium, on 
Saturday, November 23, 2024, at the Waagnatie in Antwerp. 
Prepare yourself with all the practical info below and have a 
great night! 
 
TIMETABLE 

 
 
All timings are approximate and subject to change. 
 



TICKET INFO 

Your ticket(s) will be available in the Ticketmaster app/website 
as from November 15, 2024. Please download your ticket(s) in 
advance and save them on your mobile device. Don’t forget to 
bring your proof of identification. 
  
 

IN = IN, OUT = OUT 
Entrance possible until 2 AM. 

 
 
Minimum age 
The minimum age to enter the event is 18+. You must be 18 years 
or older to enter the event. 
 
Comfort Tickets 
If you purchased a Comfort ticket, you are entitled to a separate 
entrance lane. Once you have passed the scanning, you will 
receive a Comfort wristband which gives you access to the Comfort 
Deck. This is a separate area with its own bar*.  
 
*No free drinks included. 
 
CASHLESS 

At the entrance you will receive a unique cashless card. You can 
top up your cashless card yourself via your bank provider or via 
the top-up stations. The cashless card is only valid at The 
Warehouse Project in Antwerp on November 23, 2024. 
 
When you order a drink at the bar, you’ll be charged 1.25 euro 
deposit for your reusable cup. When you return these to the cup 
tube next to the bar, the deposit will be refunded to your 
cashless card. This way, we all contribute towards making this 
an event with the smallest possible amount of waste.   
 
After November 23, 2024, you can reclaim any funds left on your 
cashless card through this website. A service fee of 1.50 euros 
will be charged. The period during which you can request a 
repayment runs until December 7, 2024. You will not be able to 
ask for a repayment after this date. Repayment can take a number 
of weeks to process.    
 
HEALTH & SAFETY 
 
At the event 

We kindly ask you not to bring any unnecessary things with you. 
Bags will be checked when entering the venue. Lockers will be 
available to store backpacks and bags.  
 
Everything will be in place to make the security checks go as 
smoothly as possible. We would like to thank you in advance for 

https://widget.weezevent.com/pay/409101/widgets/d9eea9ee-54be-45cc-88b5-cf47b0adc111/fast-topup#lang=en?tagUid=A1B2C3D4


your understanding and your spontaneous cooperation at the 
security checks. 
 
Please check the house rules for all safety regulations. 
 
Zero Tolerance 
Please be aware there is an absolute zero tolerance policy 
regarding drugs or any type of transgressive behaviour. 
 
Protect your ears 
The Warehouse Project protects its visitors’ hearing. Sound 
levels are constantly monitored in accordance with the law. You 
can get free earplugs at the lockers and top-up stations. 
 
 
LOCKERS 
 
Lockers are available inside the venue for €6 & €8. The venue 
is NOT responsible for any damages or thefts. Lockers are 
situated in hall 1. 
 
 

VENUE MAP 

 

 
LOST & FOUND 
 
Lost something? 
Please go to the lockers or contact info@livenation.be after 
the event. 
 
 
MOBILITY 
 
Waagnatie is located at Rijnkaai 150, 2000 Antwerpen. 

https://lne.box.com/s/x13cxsrnjl7k4tvty6en1u19agmthpyw


 
By bike 
Waagnatie is easy to reach by bike. A free, unguarded bike 
parking area will be provided just next to the main entrance. 
 
The 2 nearest Velo stations are at Red Star Line and 
Amsterdamstraat station. 
 
By train 
From Antwerp-Central station, you can easily reach Waagnatie 
using one of the bus/tram lines below. Train timetables can be 
found here.  
 
By tram or bus 
Trams and buses operated by De Lijn stop near the Waagnatie. The 
stops Antwerpen Amsterdam (tram 24), Antwerpen MAS (tram 7), 
Antwerpen Van Schoonbekeplein (bus 17) are within walking 
distance.  
 
Timetables can be found here. 
 
By car 
Address : Rijnkaai 150, 2000 Antwerpen. There is a paying public 
car park Rijnkaai next to the Waagnatie, hosted by the City of 
Antwerp. Pre-booking is not possible. This car park has a free 
kiss-and-ride period of 15 minutes. 
  
Be sure to park in an official parking lot, because non-residents 
are no longer allowed to park on the street. 
 
Waagnatie is located in the low-emission zone. So be sure to 
check via this link whether your car is permitted or not. 
  
We provide parking spots for visitors with a disability and/or 
reduced mobility: please contact info@livenation.be for more 
info. 
 
By taxi 
The nearest taxi stand is at Napoleonkaai (10 min walk). More 
taxi info can be found here. 
 
 

We thank you for taking the time to read this practical 
information. All information regarding the event is also 
available here. 

 

See you there! 

Team The Warehouse Project 

https://www.velo-antwerpen.be/en
http://www.nmbs.be/
https://www.delijn.be/en/routeplanner/
https://www.slimnaarantwerpen.be/en/car-and-taxi/public-carparks/rijnkaai-car-park
https://www.slimnaarantwerpen.be/en/LEZ
mailto:info@livenation.be
https://www.slimnaarantwerpen.be/en/cartaxi/taxi
https://www.livenation.be/whp2024

